
Anti-Racial Profiling Project Launches Today 

Asian Americans Advancing Justice | AAJC launches its first Anti-Racial Profiling 

Project webinar today! 

• WHEN: Wednesday, October 7, 2020, from 4:00-5:00 pm ET (one hour)  

• Online Webinar Registration: https://bit.ly/3jhysno 

• Description: The Anti-Racial Profiling Project launch webinar will focus on 

the government’s increasing efforts to target and profile Asian American 

and Asian Immigrant scientists and researchers, particularly those of 

Chinese descent. The webinar will offer Know Your Rights resources and 

educational materials, as well as provide information about the intake and 

legal referral process to impacted people, community organizations, and 

the public.  

Please attend and help spread the word. 

 

Read more at https://bit.ly/3jrBTYN 

 

UPenn Webinar 

On October 9, 2020, the Center for the Study of Contemporary China at the University 

of Pennsylvania (宾夕法尼亚大学当代中国研究中心) will host an online webinar titled 

"New Perspectives on US-China Relations: Research, Education, & Academic 

Freedom." 

• WHEN: Friday, October 9, 2020, 12:30 pm - 2:00 pm ET 

• Online Webinar Registration: https://bit.ly/34oxRd3 

Read more at: https://bit.ly/3ewoNGD 

 

Chinese American Museum in DC 

Hot off the press! 

 

The South China Morning Post published an article hours ago titled "New US museum’s 

goal: show how Chinese-Americans are woven into the nation’s fabric." 

 

Walking into the yet unopened Chinese-American Museum in Washington, visitors are 

greeted with a simple message on the wall: “The Chinese-American story is an 

American story.” 
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• Chinese-Americans have contributed to the United States’ construction, fought in 

its wars and built communities from coast to coast 

• ‘Chinese are not recent arrivals. We see ourselves as an American history 

museum,’ says executive director 

Read more at: https://bit.ly/36EhXOx 

  

Subscribe to The APA Justice Newsletter 

A simple subscription form is now available at https://www.apajustice.org/about-

us.html for those who wish to receive the APA Justice Newsletter.  Please share it with 

your family members, friends, and colleagues to be informed and join the fight.   
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